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Dear Potential Sponsor:  
 
Thank you for considering a donation to Maverick Toastmasters Club. As a nonprofit 
organization, Toastmasters International clubs rely on the financial support of members and 
supporters to help ensure that the Toastmasters program remains competitive, offering new and 
innovative approaches to effective communication and leadership at an affordable cost to 
members. Toastmasters International clubs hold a 501(c) (3) U.S. Federal tax exemption, which 
means that any contribution may be listed as a deduction on the donor’s U.S. Federal Income 
Tax return (and in some cases listed on a State Income Tax return).  
 
Toastmasters International was conceived and developed by Dr. Ralph C. Smedley, with the 
idea of helping others speak more effectively. The first Toastmasters club was established on 
October 22, 1924, in Santa Ana, California. Toastmasters International was incorporated under 
California law on December 19, 1932.  
 
Now located in Rancho Santa Margarita, California, World Headquarters administers 
Toastmasters International’s business and services. It employs no paid promoters or instructors 
and it has no salaried staff except the Executive Director and World Headquarters staff, which 
provides service to clubs and Districts.  
 
Toastmasters has helped many members in their community services activities. With the 
increased confidence they acquire from improving their speaking and leadership skills, our 
members become more active in business, churches, community service and charity 
organizations.  
 
On October 27, Maverick Toastmasters Club will be holding its Fifth Annual Spooky Tales 
Speech Contest and Costume Contest at the Sunrise Vista Mobile Home Park clubhouse 
in Mesa.  Your donation to our special event will help the club continue to provide 
communication and leadership growth opportunities to members in the Gilbert and Mesa 
areas throughout the coming year and beyond. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity. For your reference, our tax payer I.D. is shown 
below. We appreciate your support of Toastmasters!  
 
With sincere appreciation, 
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Liz Shaw, DTM 
President, Maverick Toastmasters 
 
Maverick Toastmasters Tax Identification Number:  900802940  


